
ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

PLANNING MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 07, 2021 

 

The Ashland City Council met for Planning Meeting on September 07, 2021 at 5:00 P.M. in the Ashland 

City Hall Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Dianne Ballard, 

Bobbie J. Steed, Kim Cain (5:24 P.M.), and Annette F. Gaither. Also present were City Clerk/Administrator 

Chelsey Wynn, Assistant City Clerk/Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Police Chief Joseph Stanford, Maintenance 

Supervisor Phillip Stinson, and Ray Stansell with the Clay Times Journal.  

 

Items discussed included a date for Trunk or Treat- Chief Stanford suggested Saturday, October 30 

2021, the Ashland Christmas Parade Mayor Fetner explained the Fire Department wants to leave the date up to 

the City Council- Mayor Fetner suggested a Saturday, the Sesquicentennial for the City of Ashland, the First 

Responders Dinner on October 07, 2021, the Employee Christmas Dinner, the Veterans Day Program, 

November 10, 2021, 2010 lawsuit against the City of Ashland, the proposed municipal vehicle policy, 

emergency repair to air conditioner at the District Attorney’s Office, air conditioning issues with moisture at the 

Wynn Building, and unmatching tiles in the Wynn Building restrooms. 

 

There was no business conducted at this meeting.  
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